
Road Committee Report, November 6, 2007

All equipment has been winterized. The snowplow and the studded 
snow tires have been put on the pickup.

Several weeks ago I asked the county to install a street sign for 
Streamside at CR43. The request was approved and a sign should 
be in place shortly.

I spoke with Ed Kitchen last week; he has an excavator preparing a 
driveway in the Retreat. He should be done by the 12th, after which 
he could start excavating for the water tank. Ed feels it can be 
completed before the ground freezes. It is planned to use our 
backhoe and grader to put in the ditches for the pump out lines and 
to grade in the truck parking area at the pumping station.

I mentioned at the budget meeting that M&M Tanks had 8,000-
gallon capacity tanks for sale for $5,200. I spoke with Steve Childs 
about these and he thought 8,000- gallon tanks would be ok. Steve 
also believes we need a total of 5 tanks to adequately cover the 
Retreat area with one of the tanks placed along Dunraven Glade.
The total cost to purchase and install four additional tanks is 
estimated at $48,000. I suggest the board plan this as a two or three 
year project and ask the RLA members to vote funds for it at the 
annual meeting.

Dick


